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August 5th, 2014 
 
 
TO: BRANCHES AND FACILITIES 
 
 

IFATCA Magazine 
 
 
Effective immediately, IFATCA will cease printing issues of The Controller magazine. 
The magazine will still be available in electronic format. Members can visit the IFATCA 
website at http://the-controller.ifatca.org to read the latest issues. As well, the CATCA 
National Office will be distributing a PDF version to the RVPs, who will then distribute to 
each branch.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Doug Best 
Executive Vice President 
 
 
 
 
Attached: 

http://the-controller.ifatca.org/
http://www.catca.ca/assets/images/pdf/IFATCA_Letter_Subscribers_June_2014.pdf

